
From Ms. Davis,  
 
Music: The Gracewood Elementary music website has been 
updated to include fun links, YouTube playlists and the place to 
find plenty of music activities. Please bookmark this website to 
have quick access to regular updates and please check back 1-2 
times a week.  https://www.rcboe.org/Page/55213                              
Please feel free to send any pictures, videos or audio recordings 
of students doing the music activities to Ms. Davis at   
davisna@richmond.k12.ga.us    Stay safe! 
 
Thank you for your help with this!  
Nancy Davis 
 

Nancy Davis  

Music Director, K-5 
Gracewood Elementary School 

 

https://www.rcboe.org/Page/55213
mailto:davisna@richmond.k12.ga.us


 
 


